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societies to advocate for the specialty at the state level. Sign up to be a State Tracker and become part of the 
discussion! 

AAO-HNS 2019 Federal and State Legislative Priorities 

The AAO-HNS is committed to the enactment of legislation that will strengthen the delivery of, and access to, 
quality healthcare. Learn more about the federal and state legislative issues that the AAO-HNS is monitoring in 
2019. 

First Quarter “Your PAC Dollars at Work” Report Now Available 

In an effort to provide more transparency and a greater understanding about how decisions are made 
regarding the specialty’s political action committee, last year ENT PAC launched a new report titled Your PAC 
Dollars at Work. ENT PAC is an invaluable tool that strengthens the Academy’s overall legislative advocacy 
efforts. View the latest edition summarizing ENT PAC activities during the first quarter of 2019.
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Boisoneau, MD 
BOG Legislative Affairs Committee Chair 
and the AAO-HNS Advocacy Team 
 

If you no longer wish to receive important legislative and political updates via The ENT Advocate, please reply to 
this email with CANCEL ADVOCATE in the subject line. 
*Contributions to ENT PAC are not deductible as charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes. Contributions are voluntary, and all members 
of the American Academy of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery have the right to refuse to contribute without reprisal. Federal law prohibits ENT 
PAC from accepting contributions from foreign nationals. By law, if your contributions are made using a personal check or credit card, ENT PAC may 
use your contribution only to support candidates in federal elections. All corporate contributions to ENT PAC will be used for educational and 
administrative fees of ENT PAC, and other activities permissible under federal law. Federal law requires ENT PAC to use its best efforts to collect and 
report the name, mailing address, occupation, and the name of the employer of individuals whose contributions exceed $200 in a calendar year 

 
American Academy of Otolaryngology–Head and Neck Surgery 

1650 Diagonal Road, Alexandria, VA 22314-2857 
Phone: 1-703-836-8444 | Fax: 1-703-683-5100 

 

For more information, contact govtaffairs@entnet.org.  
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